
From: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 19, 2018 10:13 AM EST 
To: Mark Schwartz <mschwartz@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Time for coffee after Thanksgiving 

Mark,

Do you have time for a catch up now that the announcement has dropped?

Thanks, Andy 

Andrew VanHorn
Work 240.333.3815

Cell   202.257.1014
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